
 

The Bengalla CCC Newsletter… 
The material in this issue of the Bengalla Mine Community Consultative Committee (BMCCC) newsletter has been selected by 
the CCC representatives.   
 
The BMCCC is comprised of community representatives and representatives from Bengalla Mine including the Chief Executive 
Officer.  This newsletter aims to inform interested community members on matters discussed during CCC meetings. 
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BENGALLA MINE 
Community Consultative Committee Update 

Bengalla Mining Company owns and manages land around Bengalla Mine. Recently approximately 370Ha of 
high quality flood plain agricultural land was returned to Bengalla Mining Company for its management.  
 
Previously the land was utilised as a long-established dairy farm.  
 
Bengalla Mining Company has commenced a 
review of this land and is now undertaking im-
provement works, being improvement of exist-
ing water reticulation infrastructure, fencing 
and weed management.  
 
Bengalla Mining Company intend to continue 
to improve the land and establish a new agri-
cultural enterprise with potential for training 
and educational opportunities.  
 
Picture to right shows dairy infrastructure prior 
to demolition.  
 
The below  photos show returned farmland to 
Bengalla Mining Company 
 
 

Bengalla Land 



 
Bengalla has always had a close relationship with lo-
cal schools, and 2019 is shaping up to be bigger and 
better than ever. Throughout 2019 Bengalla has host-
ed Year 10 work experience students from Muswell-
brook High School, and in term 2 will host another 10 
students. This has given the students the opportunity 
to experience a week of work in a variety of profes-
sions such as electricans and fitters to production 
technicians and engineering.  
 
At the end of May Bengalla will be participating in 
the Careers Day being hosted by Muswellbrook High 
School. Our current apprentices will be able to speak 
with students about upcoming apprenticeship opportu-
nities, as well as interview tips and reviewing re-
sumes.  
Our community partnership program sees us supporting local schools breakfast clubs, Year 7 camp, school 
gymnastic program and learn to swim program, and the schools beef cattle day at the Muswellbrook Show 
(see below) 
 
For Primary schools we have upcoming mine site tours with the UHMD, which will see St Joseph's Den-
man, Pacific Brook Christian School, Denman Public and Martindale School visit Bengalla.  

If you wish to attend a Bengalla CCC meeting, or would like an issue raised by one of the Committee members, please contact 

any of the members listed below: 

Mr Malcolm Ogg (Chairperson)      Ph:   6543 4583  Mr Noel Downs    Ph:   65431 288 

Mrs Llewellyn Bates        Ph: 6547 9170  Mr Dennis Burton    Ph:   6543 2730 

Mr Cam Halfpenny (Bengalla GM)      Ph: 6542 9500   Mr Jonathon Moore   Ph:   6547 9164 

Mrs Fiona Hartin (Bengalla)    Ph: 6542 9500   Mr Craig White (Bengalla) Ph:   6542 9500 

Ms Sharon Pope (Muswellbrook Council)   Ph:  6549 3700 

Bengalla Environmental Complaints Hotline number:  1800 178 984      www.bengalla.com.au 

The minutes and presentations from CCC meetings are available for public viewing at the Muswellbrook and Denman Libraries. 
If you have an interest in any of the topics discussed at the CCC and would like further information on this topic or in future  

newsletters, please contact one of the members listed below. 

Bengalla Mine Community Consultative Committee Update 

Partnerships with Schools is Success for the Future  

On a wider front Bengalla has partnered with Hunter Life Education to provide health education pro-
grams in line with government health and curriculum guidelines. These will be delivered to Muswell-
brook and Scone High School and St Josephs Aberdeen and Scone High School  and will commence in 
the latter half of 2019. Bengalla is also supporting the Polly Farmer Foundation to deliver the “follow 
the dream” program. This is a program for Aboriginal secondary students attending Muswellbrook 
High School with the aim of achieving out-
comes at school that will lead to further 
study or meaningful careers and students 
who are connected to their heritage.  
 
We have also had Hayden Nicol (a previ-
ous Bengalla Engineering scholarship  re-
cipient and now employed at Bengalla as 
an engineer, working behind the scenes on 
the mining Bot challenge. This fits in with 
the school STEM curriculum and the chal-
lenge is based on Bengalla mine. We are 
certainly very excited to be involved in 
projects such as these.  
 
We will also begin advertising our 9 schol-
arships for local students very soon! 

Bengalla continues strong  connection with local students 


